
 

 

 

 

The Bahamas and the Benedictines 
 

 

You may have heard that the College of 
St. Benedict and St. John’s University 
have a longstanding relationship with 
The Bahamas, and that more than 
1,600 Bahamians have attended 
CSB+SJU over the last century. But 
what is the rest of the story? Join the 
Tegeder-Berg Society to learn more 
about the history of The Bahamas and 
its unique connections to CSB+SJU. 

 

 

 

 
Thursday, October 19 

Stephen B. Humphrey Theater, SJU 
 

Social—6:30pm 
Presentation—7:30pm 

 

Dr. Brittany Merritt Nash, History Department, will discuss her research into the 
history of British imperialism and Benedictine missions in The Bahamas, 
highlighting the experiences of Bahamians who attended missionary schools, 
participated in nation-building, and worked to carve out a different future for The 
Bahamas. Then, CSB and SJU Bahamian alums Prince Wallace, Philip Galanis, 
and Trevare Sherman will join a roundtable discussion to share their stories and 
perspectives about this important history. 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Brittany Merritt Nash 

CSB+SJU History Department 

Prince Wallace 

Retired Entrepreneur 

Philip Galanis 

HLB Bahamas/SJU Trustee 

Dr. Trevare Sherman 

Fusion Superplex, Nassau, Bahamas 

For more information:  Dr. Shannon Smith, History Department, 320 363 5269/Email: ssmith@csbsju.edu 


